
 

                                                     

 
24th January 2025 

 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 3 visit to the Palace Theatre Manchester 
 

The Year 3 context for learning in summer is ‘Walk like an Egyptian!’ and in preparation for this 
and to give the children a cultural experience we have arranged a trip to visit the Palace 

Theatre in Manchester to watch ‘Horrible Histories: Awful Egyptians’ in the morning on Friday 
14th February.   
 

The cost of the trip will be £6.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and insurance; school 
will pay for the theatre ticket. 

 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00 am so please can you bring your child to school 
for 8.30 am in order that the registration may be taken before departure.  The children will 

have their dinner upon return to school (children on school dinners will be provided with a 
packed lunch). 

 
Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1988, there is no obligation to contribute to the 
cost and no child will be omitted from the activity because his/her parents are unwilling or 

unable to pay. However, it will be necessary to have substantial parental contributions in order 
that the activity takes place. If there are insufficient voluntary contributions the event will be 

cancelled.  Please let the school know if there is a genuine case of hardship or are 
unwilling to pay, as you will still need to give consent for your child to take part on 
ParentPay.  The matter will be dealt with in strictest confidence. 

 
Please could we ask that you give your consent and emergency contact details via 

www.ParentPay.com, Monday 10th February.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Mrs Gough 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

